
2019 

Senior Class Trip        Project Graduation 
 
To:  Parents of Hayward High School Senior Students 
From:  Senior Class Advisors & Project Graduation Committee 
Subject: Senior Class Trip & Project Graduation 
 

SENIOR CLASS TRIP Event  PROJECT GRADUATION 

Friday, May 24, 2019 Date Sunday, May 26-27, 2019 

Valleyfair Amusement Park Location Hayward Middle School 

7:00 AM - 9:00 PM Time 8:30 PM - 3:00 AM 

$25.00 Cost $25.00 

Tuesday, May 21, 2019 
Hayward High School 

Last Day to Register 
Make Checks Payable to 

May 26, 2019 (9:30PM) 
Project Graduation 

Participate in both events and the COMBINED price is $35 (Save $15) 
If writing one check, make payable to Hayward High School. 

 
The Senior Class Trip is a final opportunity for the graduation seniors to enjoy a day of fun, 
laughs, food and a roller coaster or two with their fellow classmates.  Seniors will meet in the 
Hayward High School Commons at 6:30A on May  24th, 2019 for juice and donuts before loading 
buses for Valleyfair.  The group will return around 9:00PM (depending on when we leave the park) 
to the Main Parking Lot of the High School.   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Project Graduation is a substance-free all night graduation, lock-in party for the new Hayward 
graduates.  It provides a safe environment for seniors to celebrate their last school event 
together.  Local businesses, individuals and parents have been very generous and have hosted this 
event for many years.  If your parent would like to be involved please contact Mr. Shilling. 
 
Graduates meet at Hayward Middle School on the evening of their graduation with registration from 
8:30-9:30pm. The Hayward Middle School will house the lock-in for 2019.  Activities at the lock-in 
include: games, music, and much more!  Graduates win prizes throughout the event and a great 
selection of food is provided all night!  The Grand Prize drawing will be held before the kids are 
sent home at 3:00AM. 
 
Parents of Seniors: Community members have requested a chemical-free 2019 graduation class 
party.  As parents of seniors, we hope you will encourage your child to participate on May 26th, 
2019, and make your plans accordingly.  We realize this is a very busy time of year for you, any 
amount of help you can give would be greatly appreciated.  We can guarantee you will enjoy the 
wonderful group of people who work on this event. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Please contact senior class advisor Matt Shilling (ext. 9611) (mshilling@hayward.k12.wi.us) if you 
have any questions. 
	


